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The Ravenna Township Board of Trustees met in Special Session at the Ravenna Township 

Trustee’s Meeting Room, 6115 Spring Street, Ravenna, Ohio, on February 12, 2019 for the purpose 

of holding a Public Hearing on the proposed update of the Zoning Resolution.  Trustee Chairman 

Hank Gibson called the meeting to order at 6:35 P.M.  Roll call showed the following present:  

Trustees Pat Artz, Hank Gibson and Vince Coia; Fiscal Officer Gail Pittman; Zoning Inspector Jim 

DiPaola and Assistant Fiscal Officer Jon Summers. 

 

PRESENTATION OF PROPOSED UPDATE 

ZONING INSPECTOR 

The Zoning Inspector elaborated on the updates to the zoning resolution, which are mostly 

housekeeping things.  There is a new section on dog kennels and a moratorium on medical 

marijuana dispensaries.  Also added was that driveway aprons should be concrete, and 

developments and new commercial construction should have non-porous surfaces for parking. 

Regional Planning has already reviewed and offered their comments. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

A motion by Hank Gibson, seconded by Vince Coia to adjourn the hearing at 6:58 p.m.  

R/C: Mr. Coia, yes; Mrs. Artz, yes; and Mr. Gibson, yes.  Motion Passed.  
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